
 

 

 

We will continue to link our learning to our texts where it is 

appropriate within the broader curriculum. Within our 

History lessons we will be learning about the Mayans. In 

Computing, we will be using Scratch to create a maze. In 

online safety we will be looking at managing relationships 

online. In Science, we will be learning about plants and how 

they grow and survive. We will also have weekly music, RE, 

Personal Development, French and spelling lessons.   

 

Homework 

Homework in Term 6 will be Spellings and an English or a 

Maths task that will be linked to that week’s learning. We 

also ask for children to read at home 5 times per week. This 

will be sent home on a Friday and all homework books and 

reading books need to be brought back into school every 

Wednesday.  

 

PE  

PE in term 6 will be on a Monday and we will be doing 

athletics. Children need to come to school in their PE kit on 

this day. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

 

Welcome to Term 6 
 
Welcome back! We hope you enjoyed the half term break!  In term 6, 
we will be focussing on our class text: Charlie and the Chocolate 
Factory.  

 

Within our writing this term, we shall be producing a range of 

different outcomes. In our fiction unit we will be writing an 

additional chapter for Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 

which will include a new character, new room and dilemma. 

In our non-fiction unit we will be writing instructions for a 

new recipe for the chocolate factory. 

In Maths we will be exploring measuring length, mass and 

capacity. We will also be learning about angles and towards 

the end of term we will be moving on to statistics – 

interpreting data through tables, pictograms, and bar charts. 

To supplement this learning, we will be continuing to 

regularly practice our 3, 4 and 8 times tables.  

Please support your child by continuing to practise KIRFs at 

home. We will be revisiting KIRFS that we have practised 

through the year.   

 

Meet the team 

Please email the class teacher if there is anything you wish to 

discuss 

 

Class 3K 

Mrs Knight (Class Teacher) & Mrs Lee (Class TA) 

akinight@thecroft.swindon.sch.uk 

 

Class 3O 

Mrs Owen (Class Teacher) & Miss Jefferies (Class TA)  

kowen@thecroft.swindon.sch.uk 
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